

## Town of Stow FINANCE COMMITTEE

380 Great Road Stow, Massachusetts 01775 (978) 897-3676 fincom@stow-ma.gov Fax (978) 897-4534

TO:

Selectmen, Town Administrator

FROM:

Finance Committee

CC: DATE: Linda Hathaway February 10, 2011

RE:

Finance Committee vote for deficit spending

On February 8, 2011 The Finance Committee voted to allow deficit spending in the snow and ice account pursuant to MGL C. 44, s, 31D.

The vote carried as follows:

Christopher Sarno moved to approve deficit spending in the snow and ice account pursuant to MGL C.44, s, 31D. Richard Connelly seconded the motion.

The motion carried unanimously (Deluty, Sarno, Connelly and McManus



